12/11/2007

Dear Chris and Arlen, 

I am writing to support the establishment of a NCDC committee to develop a multi-state project proposal in the area of cover crops as a  means of reducing soil erosion and water pollution.  This committee was proposed by NC1012 in coordination with NC506.  With the increased demand for biofuels and an increase in the acres devoted  to corn and soybeans in the Corn Belt there are increased concerns about environmental damage from current farming practices. This NCDC would develop a proposal to address these concerns. 

Dick Straub 
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